Gambling Commission Regulatory Returns

Members who have held a licence since 1st September 2007 are reminded that they must submit their first Regulatory Return to the Gambling Commission by Wednesday 17th December 2008 or you will risk regulatory action and a finance penalty of £100.00

A copy of the press release from the Gambling Commission giving details of how to submit your return and the penalties that could be imposed by failing to do so is available in the Members Section of the site.

